From: Pauline Atlas|IEE

Sent: 11 October 2019 19:18
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 2019/5098/T

With reference to the application to fell the copper beech at 157 West End Lane, I cannot see
any reason to destroy a perfectly healthy tree. We should be preserving all our trees, they
help us fight pollution and they are good for wildlife. If they are given permission will they
be told to plant another tree to replace it?

Regards

Pauline Atlas



